
WARREN CITY COUNCIL 
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING   
DECEMBER 12, 2022 – 6:00 PM 

OPENING OF MEETING 
Mayor Wortman presided over the December 12, 2022, public hearing regarding the proposed 
2023 Municipal Budget.    

ROLL CALL
Members present and responding to roll call were: Mayor David Wortman, Maurice Cashman, 
Danielle Flasher, Philip Gilbert, Wendy McCain, Jared Villella, John Wortman, and Junior Council 
Member Lydia Balas.  Members of City Staff present were Jessicca Byler, Finance Officer; Michael 
Holtz, Acting City Manager/DPW Director; David Krogler, Fire Chief; Teena Leary, Assistant City 
Clerk; Randall Rossey, Codes and Planning Director; and Andrea Stapleford, City Solicitor. 

VISITORS 
● Pat Shene ● Shawn Tutmaher
● Jeremy Lyon ● Travis Loucks 
● Steve Hoffman ● Kyle Grey
● Tiffany Post ● Nate Bond 
● Tyler Wagner ● Gary Doolittle
● Alex Suppa ● Josh Hamilton
● Chad Niver ● Cameron Jewell 
● TJ Danielson ● Kurtis Maynard
● Sam Miller ● Andy Moore 
● Jon Ferrie ● Jeremy Rulander
● Greg Ireland ● Jason Schott 
● Tim Carpenter ● Chris Whyte
● Scott Means ● Matt Mumford
● Shane Jones ● Taylor Christie 
● Wade Suppa ● Joe Rehe
● Brian Hagberg: YourDailyLocal Reporter (via Zoom) 
● Josh Cotton: Times Observer Reporter 

There being no members of the public present and wishing to make comment, the hearing was 
adjourned.  


